GREENWOOD ES PTA

3336 Gold Mine Rd Brookeville, MD 20833



Dear Greenwood Parents,

How wonderful it is to be back in the groove of school schedules, homework, and after school activities!—On behalf-of the Greenwood Elementary a School PTA, I want to welcome you-back to the school!

This year is my first as president of the PTA, and I'd like to invite you to be an active member of the Greenwood Gator community. The first step to participating is by signing up to join the PTA. The price is nominal, but-being a member provides you a voice in shaping the activities that happen here at school. Also, members of the PTA will receive a Greenwood Gators directory with names and contact information for families (makes setting up play dates with new friends so much easier).

Beyond joining the PTA, I encourage you to volunteer when and where you can. The reality is, nothing that happens at school happens magically. From this Back to School Night folder of information, to our book sale, to the annual talent show, we are lucky to have engaged and active parents that are willing to give their time and energies to provide so many exciting opportunities for our children. We simply cannot do it alone, and the more parent volunteers we have, the more opportunities we can create for our Gators.

Our first meeting will be October 4th at 7:00PM, and we hope to see many of you at that meeting where we'll be approving our budget and discussing upcoming events including a school wide fundraiser. As always, information on the PTA can be found at www.greenwood-PTA. Org, facebook.com/GreenwoodPTA and Twitter @GreenwoodPTA.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly via email at <u>president@greenwood-PTA.org</u>.

Very Respectfully,

Benjamin Corb

PTA Presdient